

ĐỀ KIỂM TRA GIỮA HỌC KỲ I
MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 7
(Thời gian làm bài 60 phút)

<i>Điểm</i>	<i>Nhận xét của giáo viên</i>

PART ONE: LISTENING (2.5pts)

I. Listen and tick True or False. (1.25pts)

	T	F
1. Healthy habits help us keep fit and avoid disease.		
2. Fruit and vegetables provide a lot of vitamins.		
3. Eat much meat, eggs, and cheese.		
4. Drink enough water and soft drinks.		
5. Go to bed early and get about 8 hours of sleep daily.		

II. Listen to Tom and Linda talking about their community activities last summer. Circle the correct answers. (1.25 pts)

- Linda and her friends taught _____.
A. English and literature B. maths and history C. English and maths
- Linda and her friends _____ the elderly.
A. cooked for B. talked to C. read books to
- Tom and his friends picked up _____.
A. books and paper B. bottles and books C. paper and bottles
- Tom and his friends _____.
A. cleaned schools B. tutored maths C. grew some trees
- Tom and his friends learn some _____ too.
A. things B. subjects C. skills

PART TWO: LANGUAGE (2.5pts)

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others in each group. (0.5 pt)

- A. find B. fame C. of D. fish
- A. looked B. kissed C. called D. stoped

II. Circle the correct answer (1.5 pt)

- My sister is keen _____ sports. She plays a lot of tennis and badminton in her free time.
A. on B. of C. about D. at
- We often read the instructions carefully in order to make _____ of the things we like best.
A. meanings B. models C. copies D. uses
- _____ is good for our eyes.
A. Alcohol B. Vitamin A C. Vitamin D D. Fast food

4. She exercises regularly to keep _____.
A. fit B. clean C. tidy D. unhealthy
5. I like _____ activities such as planting trees and cleaning in the park.
A. sport B. indoor C. tutor D. community
6. His uncle _____ a new house 5 years ago.
A. bought B. was bought C. did bought D. bought

III. Put the verbs in the brackets into the correct form. (0.5 pt)

1. We (visit) _____ the Louvre museum in Paris last week.
2. I enjoy (listen) _____ to music while I'm doing the cooking.

PART THREE: READING (2.5pts)

I. Choose the correct answer A, B, C or D to fill each blank in the following passage. (1.25pt)

I have a very interesting and (1) _____ hobby. I make short video clips with my digital camera. It was my birthday present from my parents last year. Since then, I have (2) _____ three short films. It's great fun! I started asking my friends and relatives to take (3) _____ in the films. I have tried to write the story for my video clips. When I have finished the script, I make copies for the "actors". Each scene is small and they can look at the words just (4) _____ we start filming. We film at the weekend in my neighbourhood, (5) _____ no one has to travel far. When the video clip is finished, I invite all the "actors" and we watch the film at my house.

1. A. enjoy B. enjoyed C. enjoying D. enjoyable
2. A. done B. played C. made D. watched
3. A. part B. role C. scene D. film
4. A. before B. after C. only D. until
5. A. although B. because C. but D. so

II. Read the passage, and then choose the correct answer. (1.25pt)

Each country has many good people who take care of others. For example, some of students in the United States often spend many hours as volunteers in hospitals, orphanages or homes for the elderly. They read books to the people in these places, or they just visit them and play games with them or listen to their problems.

Other young volunteers go and work in the homes of people who are sick or old. They paint, clean up, or repair their houses, do the shopping. For boys who don't have fathers, there is an organization called Big Brothers. College students and other men take these boys to basketball games or on fishing trips and help them to get to know things those boys usually learn from their fathers.

Each city has a number of clubs where boys and girls can go and play games. Some of these clubs show movies or hold short trip to the mountains, the beaches, museums, or other places of interest. Most of these clubs use a lot of students as volunteers because they are young enough to understand the problems of younger boys and girls.

1. What do volunteers usually do to help those who are sick or old in their homes?
A. They do the shopping, and repair or clean up their house.
B. They tell them stories and sing dance for them.
C. They cool, sew, and wash their clothes.
D. They take them to basketball games.
2. What do they help boys whose fathers do not live with them?
A. To learn things about their fathers.
B. To get to know thing about their fathers.
C. To get to know things that boys want from their fathers.
D. To learn things that boys usually learn from their fathers.
3. Which activities are NOT available for the students at the clubs?

- A. playing games
B. learning photography
C. going to interest places
D. watching films

I. Make letter A, B, C or D to indicate the part that is incorrect. (0.5pt)

1. My mum doesn't like watch films on TV. She loves going to the cinema.
A. She B. on C. going D. watch
2. My brother not goes to class to learn how to paint.
A. not goes B. to C. how D. to paint

II. Rearrange the words to make meaningful sentences (0.75pt)

1. watching/ dislikes/ films/horror/ She/ TV/. / on
=>
2. plant /They /didn't / in/ schoolyard / the / trees /.
=>
3. lots of / did / Our club / last month / community activities /.
=>

III. Complete each of the sentences below in such a way that its meaning is similar to that of the original one. (0.5 pt)

1. My father likes doing gardening at the weekend.
My father enjoys
2. You shouldn't eat much fast food. You shouldn't eat sweetened food.
You shouldn't eat

IV. Complete the sentences using the given words (0.75pt)

1. She/ not/ go/ to the church/ five days ago.
=>
2. She/ interested / arranging flowers
=>
3. My best friend/ not/ like/ mountain climbing/ because/ he/ afraid/ heights.
=>

- The end -